
We visited the Natural 

History Museum in 

September to learn about 
extinct Irish animals.

In November we did a project 

on the Vikings in Dublin and 
so we went to visit ‘Dublinia’.

We always love going to the 

Zoo. We did our yearly trip in 
May.

We visited so many

interesting places

over the year, some

as a part of our

project work and
some just for fun!
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What a packed year we’ve had. With so much hard work and lots of outings.



Creative Arts

We are so lucky to be able to get on a Dublin bus to go to the theatre whenever we want. The 
Ark put on so many fabulous shows this year and we enjoyed them all. 

We had a lovely outing in 

December when we saw ‘Polar Bear 

and Penguin’. We really enjoyed 
this play about friendship. 

In March, we learnt all about 

mushrooms from the show 
‘Songs from the Soil’.

In February, we enjoyed ‘Plock’, 

a weird and wonderful Art show 

in the Project theatre. We had 

fun making our own splattery
Jackson Pollack inspired art.

We saw a wonderful dance 

show called  ‘Chalk about’ in 

October. What a great start to 
our year of Theatre.



Creative Arts

Our own wonderful Art.

Ceramics.

We learnt all about the history of the Willow Pattern and the story 

behind it. We created our own unique stories and designed and made 
our own clay plates based on our own stories.



TAP

We spent a couple of months on the 

TAP project, where we worked with 

Alan the artist making our own 

sculptures. Check out our video on the 
school website.



Having fun with friends.

We have lots of fun together in class or out and about.

We love singing and dancing together.



Having fun in the 
snow.



Have a great

Summer break everyone!
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